
Greetings from Dr. K, Club Growth Director, East 

As we transition to a new Toastmasters year, I’d like to commend each of you for your hard work and 

resultant accomplishments.  Let’s keep the momentum going by investing time in the creation of both 

individual and club success plans for the new year. Having a clear plan is the key to success in any 

endeavor.  

As Club Growth Director East, I’ll be focusing on supporting existing and prospective clubs by bolstering 

our coaching and mentoring programs. This important task requires a strong team and a clearly defined 

plan. Consequently, I am inviting anyone with a passion to help others grow to contact me about how 

you can be part of this team.  

Let’s work collaboratively to ensure that all our members – current and prospective – have the very best 

experiences on their Toastmasters journey! Members who have great experiences will become 

ambassadors by telling others about the benefits they have gained. Word of mouth is one of the most 

powerful PR tools; let’s use it!  

I wish you all an exciting and productive year and I look forward to hearing from you about getting 

involved in club growth activities!  

I can be reached at karlene.phillips@d37toastmasters.org or 919-236-4661 
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